
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19
th

 June 2017 

Dear Parent, 

The time has come to arrange our school trip once again, and this year the whole school will be  

visiting the Llangollen International Musical Eisteddfod. 

These are the details for your information: 

  

Date: 4:7:16 

Start Time: 8.45a.m. from the Green 

Return Time: 3.15/3.30 p.m.—could you please collect your children from the Green 

Transport: Bus 

Cost: Free 

Necessities: a healthy packed lunch / school uniform / raincoat / sun hat and lotion / pocket 

money  (no more than £3.00) 

  

Could you please complete the slip below and the consent form and return them to the school 

by Monday 26th  June, 2017. 

  

  

Yours truly, 

  

  

Bethan Emyr Jones  

Strategic Head Teacher 

  

  

  

******************************************************************************** 

I give my consent for my child to attend the visit to Llangollen International Musical  

Eisteddfod on 4th July 2017. 

  

  

Name of Child: ________________________________ 

  

  

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent) 
  

Ysgol Bro Tegid 

BALA  

Gwynedd 

LL23 7BN 
 

 

Pennaeth Strategol 

Bethan Emyr Jones 
�BethanEmyrJones@gwynedd.gov.uk 

℡℡℡℡ 01678 520278 

 

 

     



 


